Anne Horst 
1010 Franklin St
V6G 4H7 Vancouver

Martin Bayer 
149 Cypress Hill 
V8H 7K9 North Vancouver

December 9, 2018

Dear Mr. Bayer,
I am very grateful for the time that you could give me and the information that I could gather. As a student in tourism I seek to use this in future work for my University plans and value this opportunity a lot. (Showing gratitude)
It was great hearing your story on how you became asking instructor and you chose to come to Vancouver. (Specific Take-away) I also loved learning of how you’ve gained your international experience, as well as how you’ve made the necessary local contacts to help you get more involved and become well known. Since skiing is a risky sport and I am only covered partly by school, I have taken your advice, to enroll in a winter sports safety course. (Taking Action)
I have attached a copy of my report should you be interested in reading it. (Attachment) It should only take about 10 minutes. (Time frame) 
Thank you again for meeting with me and sharing your insight in the tourism winter industry. I hope this season will be filled with snow and that we might see each other again on the mountains. (Thank you)

Sincerely,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Anne Horst 



Attachment: Report

